
Minutes of the Professional Standards Committee 
November 13, 2006 
 
PRESENT: Kris Bartanen, Sigrun Bodine, Doug Cannon, Julian Edgoose, Karl Fields, 
Grace Kirchner, Don Share, George Tomlin 
 
 
Share convened the meeting at 3:01 p.m.  
 
The minutes from the previous meeting were approved.  
 
Dean Bartanen circulated a spring schedule of possible meeting times, from which it was 
concluded that the PSC would meet on Mondays from 11 am to noon in spring, 2007. 
 
The PSC returned to a discussion about the proposed departmental evaluation guidelines 
for the African-American Studies program. Questions, edits, and suggestions were 
formulated and will be transmitted by the PSC Chair Share to Dexter Gordon, program 
director.  
 
There was no new business. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:52 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
George Tomlin 
 
 
 


